[image: ]

County of Fresno Report for FMCoC General Membership Meeting: September 14, 2023
Informational

1. Subgrantee agreement for $600,000 in HHAP funding for Triage Emergency Shelter for County of Madera is scheduled to go to the County Board of Supervisors on September 19, 2023. 

2. First cross-jurisdictional HHAP 5 preplanning meeting took place on August 28, 2023.

3. Master lease agreement with the Fresno Housing Authority for 42 units at Monte Vista Terrace. These units will be part of a project-based rapid rehousing program in the community which will be administered by RH Community Builders.  This agreement is scheduled to go to the County Board of Supervisors on September 19 2023.

4. The County is drafting a Request for Proposal (RFP) for HHAP services and coordinating with the jurisdictional partners for HHAP-5 planning.  Entities interested in applying for funding through the upcoming RFP should register to become a vendor receive notification through the County Purchasing website at https://www.fresnocountyca.gov/Departments/Internal-Services-Department/Purchasing-Services. This RFP will be open for 30-days so please start preparing your proposals now so you are ready when it is released. 

5. The CESH annual reports were submitted to the California Department of Housing and Community Development for the FY 22-23 reporting period, this included reports for CESH-1 and CESH-2. A summary of the reports is attached. 






image1.png




